
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-432 5th November 2021 
 

 

I am looking to find out where Aneurin Bevan University Health Board 
publish their Transparency Data for payments to suppliers on invoices 

over £500. 
 

This information is held by NHS Wales Shared Services Partnership.  You can 
request this information by emailing the following address: 

shared.services@wales.nhs.uk 
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